
 

 

 

 
Three weeks of school have been completed already! Where does the time go? We have been very busy in 
those 3 weeks!  

This past week, the Promethean Boards were installed in the classrooms. We were able to purchase these 
devices with a grant from the Illinois State Board of Education that was offered to accredited nonpublic 
schools. These boards are replacing the need for a television and a projector. Laptops can connect wirelessly 
and share displays. Teachers can annotate documents, take pictures of notes and work, and publish them in 
Google Classroom. This will help students that may have missed a few things during class or were absent. We 
are learning many marvelous ways this technology can enhance the learning experience for our students. 

     
 

Congratulations to Our Cross Country Team as they continue to excel and represent STS with pride. Our middle 
school boys division will be adding another trophy to the case!  
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PTO—RESALE SHOP 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 
 

 
 
 

MARIAN CENTRAL 



Marian Central’s Catholic Schools Night was a huge success. St. Thomas School had a phenomenal attendance! 
 
 
 
 
     
   
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 1-FOOD DRIVE 
 
Tomorrow is our first no uniform-food drive day. 
Please follow the guidelines in the handbook 
regarding being out of uniform. If you choose to be 
out of uniform, we ask that you bring a 
nonperishable item for the Crystal Lake Food Pantry. 
HANDBOOK 
 
The handbook is posted in the resource documents 
of FACTs. Please read, sign and return the 
acknowledgment page—Due tomorrow September 
1.  
 
Acknowledgement page includes: 
 Handbook acknowledgment 
 Acceptable Usage Policy (part of handbook) 
 Photo policy preferences 

TARDY PROCEDURE 
 
Our doors open at 7:30 am and the day begins at 
7:45 am. If your child is late—after the 7:45 bell, you 
must sign them in at the front office. Students that 
are not signed in will be even later to class as they 
wait for a parent to return to school to sign their 
child in. 
NOTES FOR CHANGES 
 
Reminder—Teachers often do not see email during 
the day while teaching. Please call the office with any 
changes to the dismissal procedures. 
GRADES 5-8 ELECTIVES 
 
We will be offering Band, Video Monthly News, 
Readers Theatre, Robotics and Wind Turbine during 
our 1:45 study hall. Registration is required each 
trimester. We will begin September 18 or 25 
depending on the arrival of all necessary materials. 



 
 
 
 
 

Praying with you and for you, 
 
Mrs. Houston 
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MCCHS Pep 
Rally 1:00 
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